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The really easy violin book Edward Huws Jones 1989 If
you can play just a few notes on the violin, then you're
ready for this book. Here are 15 imaginative, newlycomposed little pieces for the absolute beginner, all
with attractive piano accompaniments. The pieces are
arranged progressively, so you can hear the step-by-step
improvement as well as simply enjoying music.
Billy Joel - Piano Man (Songbook) Billy Joel 2011-12-01
(Piano/Vocal/Guitar Artist Songbook). David Rosenthal
has carefully arranged all the tracks from Joel's
classic 1973 release to combine the piano parts and
vocal melodies into playable arrangements while
transcribing those classic piano parts that are integral
to each song. This book features the iconic title track
and nine others: Ain't No Crime * (The) Ballad of Billy
the Kid * Captain Jack * If I Only Had the Words (To
Tell You) * Somewhere Along the Line * Stop in Nevada *
Travelin' Prayer * Worse Comes to Worst * You're My
Home.
Tango (Por Una Cabeza) Carlos Gardel 2009-01-01 (John
Williams Signature Edition - Strings). Arranged for
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Itzhak Perlman. Performance on YouTube
Someone Like You Sheet Music Adele 2011-12-01 (Piano
Vocal). This sheet music features an arrangement for
piano and voice with guitar chord frames, with the
melody presented in the right hand of the piano part, as
well as in the vocal line.
Duet (after the Piano Sonata in A Major, K. 331)
Wolfgang Amadeus Mozart 2003-01-03 Mozart's Piano Sonata
in A Major, K. 331 arranged for two violins in three
movements: Theme and Four Variations, Minuetto, and
Rondo Alla Turca. Kalmus Editions are primarily reprints
of Urtext Editions, reasonably priced and readily
available. They are a must for students, teachers, and
performers.
Las Cuatro Estaciones Porte as Astor Piazzolla
2011-09-01 The solo violin part to one of Piazzolla's
most popular and beloved works. In 1965, Piazzolla began
writing Cuatro Estraciones Porte?as, a homage to both
the tango and Vivaldi's The Four Seasons, and completed
the work in 1970. The Four Seasons: 1. Oto?o porte?o
(Fall) - 6:00 2. Invierno porte?o (Winter) - 6:50 3.
Primavera porte?a (Spring) - 5:20 4. Verano porte?o
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(Summer) - 3:45 The parts are available for rent through
the Alfred Rental Library. Go to www.alfred.com/rental,
or contact rental@alfred.com.
More Romantic Pieces for Piano Associated Board of the
Royal Schools of Music (Publishing) Limited 1990-07-26
Five volumes of piano repertoire offering an ideal
introduction to music from the Romantic period.
Featuring works by great names such as Chopin, Schumann
and Debussy as well as pieces by lesser-known composers
from this prolific period of piano writing. Volumes are
carefully graded and offer a variety of keys, time
signatures and moods.
If I Ain't Got You Sheet Music Alicia Keys 2004-03-01
(Piano Vocal). This sheet music features an arrangement
for piano and voice with guitar chord frames, with the
melody presented in the right hand of the piano part as
well as in the vocal line.
28 Tangos Arranged for Piano Astor Piazzolla 2005 (Piano
Solo Personality). 28 piano arrangements from the tango
master, including: Adios nonino * Buenos Aires Hora Cero
* Detresse * El mundo de los dos * Fievre (Fiebre de
Tango) * Greenwich * Iracundo * La fin del mundo * Nuevo
Mundo * Presentania * Recuerdo New York * Se Termino
(C'est fini) * Tango choc (Doudou) * Tanguisimo * Te
quiero tango * and more. Includes bio.
Roar Sheet Music Katy Perry 2013-10-01 (Piano Vocal).
This sheet music features an arrangement for piano and
voice with guitar chord frames, with the melody
presented in the right hand of the piano part as well as
in the vocal line.
The Art of Tango Bárbara Varassi Pega 2020-10-23 The Art
of Tango offers a systematic exploration of the
performance, arrangement and composition of the
universally popular tango. The author discusses
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traditional practices, the De Caro school and the
pioneering oeuvre of four celebrated innovators:
Pugliese, Salgán, Piazzolla and Beytelmann. With an indepth focus on both reception and practice, the volume
and its companion website featuring supplementary audiovisual materials analyse, decode, compare and discuss
literature, scores and recordings to provide a deeper
understanding of tango’s artistic concepts,
characteristics and techniques. River Plate tango is
explored through the lens of artistic research,
combining the study of oral traditions and written
sources. In addition to a detailed examination of the
various approaches to tango by the musicians featured in
this book, three compositions by the author embodying
creative applications of the research findings are
discussed. The volume offers numerous tools for
developing skills in practice, inspiring new musical
output and the continuation of research endeavours in
the field. Illustrating the many possibilities of this
musical language that has captivated musicians and
audiences worldwide, this book is a valuable resource
for everyone with an interest in tango, whether they be
composers, performers, arrangers, teachers, music lovers
or scholars in the field of popular music studies.
Imagine Sheet Music John Lennon 1987-10-01 (Piano
Vocal). This sheet music features an arrangement for
piano and vocal with guitar chord frames, with the
melody presented in the right hand of the piano part as
well as in the vocal line.
Tracing Tangueros Kacey Link 2016-03-03 Tracing
Tangueros offers an inside view of Argentine tango music
in the context of the growth and development of the art
form's instrumental and stylistic innovations. Rather
than perpetuating the glamorous worldwide conceptions
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that often only reflect the tango that left Argentina
nearly 100 years ago, authors Kacey Link and Kristin
Wendland trace tango's historical and stylistic musical
trajectory in Argentina, beginning with the guardia
nueva's crystallization of the genre in the 1920s,
moving through tango's Golden Age (1932-1955), and
culminating with the "Music of Buenos Aires" today.
Through the transmission, discussion, examination, and
analysis of primary sources currently unavailable
outside of Argentina, including scores, manuals of
style, archival audio/video recordings, and live video
footage of performances and demonstrations, Link and
Wendland frame and define Argentine tango music as a
distinct expression possessing its own musical legacy
and characteristic musical elements. Beginning by
establishing a broad framework of the tango art form,
the book proceeds to move through twelve in-depth
profiles of representative tangueros (tango musicians)
within the genre's historical and stylistic trajectory.
Through this focused examination of tangueros and their
music, Link and Wendland show how the dynamic Argentine
tango grows from one tanguero linked to another, and how
the composition techniques and performance practices of
each generation are informed by that of the past.
Barrage! Mountain Spring Barrage 2004-11 After
performing at many educational conferences like the TMEA
and NYSSMA conferences, the creators of BARRAGE had many
requests for printed, published versions of their music.
Many young string players sent letters and e-mails
asking that BARRAGE do something to help bring the 'cool
element' to their school string program. In response,
SWATH Publishing is pleased to be able to offer an
exciting string orchestra arrangement of the BARRAGE
favorite 'Mountain Spring'. Composed by Dean Marshall
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(Artistic Director of BARRAGE) and arranged by Arthur
Bachmann (violist - The Calgary Philharmonic Orchestra),
this piece is a guaranteed crowd pleaser for any school
orchestra concert! Appropriate for the intermediate to
advanced string orchestra, the piece comes with a full
set of string parts (885555), conductor's score, and
piano score. *BARRAGE is an internationally acclaimed
violin ensemble that presents the violin in a unique and
innovative way. BARRAGE combines diverse musical styles
with dazzling choreography to produce a show that is
truly spellbinding! Check them out at www.barrage.org!
Music and Coexistence Osseily Hanna 2014-12-11 Music and
Coexistence:A Journey across the World in Search of
Musicians Making a Difference is both study and
travelogue, as author Osseily Hanna explores the
courageous work of musicians who compose and perform
with their ostensible enemies or in extraordinary social
situations. He documents the political and economic
constraints faced by musicians, from the wall that
encloses a refugee camp in Jerusalem, to the tensions
among KFOR and Carabinieri peacekeepers who keep Serbs
and Kosovar Albanians apart, to the cultural and
linguistic suppression that afflicts minority
communities in Turkey.
Play Piazzolla : 13 Tangos Astor Piazzolla 2009-01-01
Distributor from label on p. [4] of cover.
25 Piazzolla Tangos for Alto Saxophone and Piano
2016-09-01 (Boosey & Hawkes Chamber Music). 25 tangos by
the revolutionary tango musician and composer Astor
Piazzolla, arranged for alto saxophone and piano. These
crowd-pleasing tangos borrow from classical, jazz, and
Latin traditions. Includes Piazzolla's most famous
tangos "Libertango" and "Oblivion." Appropriate for the
intermediate to early advanced player. Contents:
Downloaded from unovent.com on October 1, 2022 by guest

ARTISANE 1 from A Midsummer Night's Dream AUSENCIAS (The
Absent) CHANSON DE LA NAISSANCE (Song of the Birth)
DANSEE (Dance) from A Midsummer Night's Dream DUO 1 from
A Midsummer Night's Dream EL VIAJE (The Voyage)
FRACANAPA LA CHANSON DU POPO (The Song of Popo) from
Famille d'artistes LIBERTANGO LOS SUENOS (Dreams)
MILONGA from A Midsummer Night's Dream MILONGA FOR THREE
MILONGA PICARESQUE MUMUKI NUEVO MUNDO (New World)
OBLIVION OUVERTURE from A Midsummer Night's Dream
PSICOSIS (Psychosis) SENSUEL (Sensual) from Famille
d'artistes SIN RUMBO (Aimless) STREET TANGO TANGO FINAL
from Famille d'artistes TODO FUE (It All Was) VUELVO AL
SUR (I'm Returning South)
25 Piazzolla Tangos for Violin and Piano Astor Piazzolla
2015-03-01 (Boosey & Hawkes Chamber Music). 25 tangos by
the revolutionary tango musician and composer Astor
Piazzolla, arranged for violin and piano. These crowdpleasing tangos borrow from classical, jazz, and Latin
traditions. Includes Piazzolla's most famous tangos
"Libertango" and "Oblivion." Appropriate for the
intermediate to early advanced player. Contents:
ARTISANE 1 from A Midsummer Night's Dream AUSENCIAS (The
Absent) CHANSON DE LA NAISSANCE (Song of the Birth)
DANSEE (Dance) from A Midsummer Night's Dream DUO 1 from
A Midsummer Night's Dream EL VIAJE (The Voyage)
FRACANAPA LA CHANSON DU POPO (The Song of Popo) from
Famille d'artistes LIBERTANGO LOS SUENOS (Dreams)
MILONGA from A Midsummer Night's Dream MILONGA FOR THREE
MILONGA PICARESQUE MUMUKI NUEVO MUNDO (New World)
OBLIVION OUVERTURE from A Midsummer Night's Dream
PSICOSIS (Psychosis) SENSUEL (Sensual) from Famille
d'artistes SIN RUMBO (Aimless) STREET TANGO TANGO FINAL
from Famille d'artistes TODO FUE (It All Was) VUELVO AL
SUR (I'm Returning South)
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A Thousand Years (Sheet Music) Christina Perri
2012-02-01 (Piano Vocal). This sheet music features an
arrangement for piano and voice with guitar chord
frames, with the melody presented in the right hand of
the piano part as well as in the vocal line.
25 Piazzolla Tangos for Clarinet and Piano 2016-09-01
(Boosey & Hawkes Chamber Music). 25 tangos by the
revolutionary tango musician and composer Astor
Piazzolla, arranged for clarinet and piano. These crowdpleasing tangos borrow from classical, jazz, and Latin
traditions. Includes Piazzolla's most famous tangos
"Libertango" and "Oblivion." Appropriate for the
intermediate to early advanced player. Contents:
ARTISANE 1 from A Midsummer Night's Dream AUSENCIAS (The
Absent) CHANSON DE LA NAISSANCE (Song of the Birth)
DANSEE (Dance) from A Midsummer Night's Dream DUO 1 from
A Midsummer Night's Dream EL VIAJE (The Voyage)
FRACANAPA LA CHANSON DU POPO (The Song of Popo) from
Famille d'artistes LIBERTANGO LOS SUENOS (Dreams)
MILONGA from A Midsummer Night's Dream MILONGA FOR THREE
MILONGA PICARESQUE MUMUKI NUEVO MUNDO (New World)
OBLIVION OUVERTURE from A Midsummer Night's Dream
PSICOSIS (Psychosis) SENSUEL (Sensual) from Famille
d'artistes SIN RUMBO (Aimless) STREET TANGO TANGO FINAL
from Famille d'artistes TODO FUE (It All Was) VUELVO AL
SUR (I'm Returning South)
Astor Piazzolla Piano Collection 2020-12-01 (Piano Solo
Personality). Piano arrangements of 15 tangos by the
master, including: Adios Nonino * Chiquilin de Bachin *
Libertango * Milonga Del Angel * Oblivion * Tango
Apasionado * Verano Porteno * and more.
All of Me Sheet Music John Legend 2014-02-01 (Piano
Vocal). This sheet music features an arrangement for
piano and voice with guitar chord frames, with the
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melody presented in the right hand of the piano part as
well as in the vocal line.
River Flows in You Sheet Music Yiruma 2012-06-01 (Guitar
Sheet). Solo guitar sheet music for the popular song by
composer Yiruma.
Jazz Standards for Accordion Hal Leonard Corp 2020-02
(Accordion). 17 jazz standards arranged for accordion,
including: Alice in Wonderland * Autumn Leaves *
Embraceable You * Fly Me to the Moon (In Other Words) *
Georgia on My Mind * Honeysuckle Rose * My Foolish Heart
* The Nearness of You * Satin Doll * Someone to Watch
over Me * Song for My Father * When I Fall in Love * and
more.
Play Puccini Giacomo Puccini 2002-04-01 (Instrumental
Play-Along). Who needs a singer? With Play Puccini
flutists can bathe themselves in luxurious Italian
melody! These ten opera arias are among the composer's
most famous and distinctive achievements, here
transcribed for intermediate level solo flute and piano.
The book includes a biography of Puccini, notes about
the plot of each opera, and the dramatic context of the
selected aria. The companion CD features excellent
performances, as well as piano accompaniments for
practice. Includes arias from: La Boheme , La Fanciulla
Del West , Gianni Schicchi , Madama Butterfly , Manon
Lescaut , Suor Angelica , Tosca and Turandot .
25 Piazzolla Tangos for Cello and Piano 2016-11-01
Boosey & Hawkes Chamber Music
Las Cuatro Estaciones Porte as Astor Piazzolla
2011-09-01 The full score to one of Piazzolla's most
popular and beloved works. In 1965, Piazzolla began
writing Cuatro Estraciones Porte?as, a homage to both
the tango and Vivaldi's The Four Seasons, and completed
the work in 1970. The Four Seasons: 1. Oto?o porte?o
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(Fall) - 6:00 2. Invierno porte?o (Winter) - 6:50 3.
Primavera porte?a (Spring) - 5:20 4. Verano porte?o
(Summer) - 3:45 The parts are available for rent through
the Alfred Rental Library. Go to www.alfred.com/rental,
or contact rental@alfred.com.
ASTOR PIAZZOLLA GUITAR COLLECTION ASTOR PIAZZOLLA
2019-07-05
The Nutcracker Suite Peter Ilyich Tchaikovsky 1996-02-01
Titles: * Overture * Marche * Danse de la Fée-Dragée *
Danse Russe (Trepak) * Danse Arage * Danse Chinoise *
Danse des Mirlitons * Valse des Fleurs
Chamber music for strings Charles Hommann 1998-01-01
Includes biographical information, notes on the music, a
list of works by the composer and facsimiles of 2 pages
from his original manuscripts. Critical report follows
music.
Ashokan Farewell Bob Cerulli 1999-04-01 In this day,
when rock and rap reign supreme, the world takes notice
when a beautiful ballad comes along. This gorgeous
melody gained exposure and fame as part of the
soundtrack to the television mini-series The Civil War
and it's popularity has continued. In the hands of the
talented arranger Bob Cerulli, Ashokan Farewell fits the
orchestra genre perfectly, whether string orchestra or
full orchestra with the optional winds and percussion
parts. This will be a most effective concert work. (3:
24)
Allegro Brillante Op. 19 2004-03 (Music Sales America).
Dedicated to Willem's son Jean.
TV Themes Phillip (CRT) Keveren 2004-07-01 (Easy Piano
Songbook). Easy arrangements of 17 small-screen themes,
from shows such as: The Addams Family * Bewitched * The
Brady Bunch * Cheers * Happy Days * I Dream of Jeannie *
I Love Lucy * The Love Boat * Mission: Impossible * The
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Odd Couple * Sesame Street * Star Trek * and more.
The Tango Fiddler: Violin Edward Huws Jones 2006 (Boosey
& Hawkes Chamber Music). The allure of tango - both the
dance & its music - is an extraordinary and enduring
phenomenon. This book brings together a collection of
classic Argentinean tangos from the golden age of the
1920s, 30s & 40s together with some more recent examples
of tango nuevo by Astor Piazzolla.
HISTOIRE DU TANGO FLUTE & PIANO Astor Piazzolla 2017-05
Fight Song Sheet Music Rachel Platten 2015-06-01 (Piano
Vocal). This sheet music features an arrangement for
piano and voice with guitar chord frames, with the
melody presented in the right hand of the piano part as
well as in the vocal line.
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6 TANGO TUDES FLUTE OR VIOLIN Astor Piazolla 2017-05
El Viaje Astor Piazzolla 2010 (Boosey & Hawkes Chamber
Music). 15 magnificent tangos and other characteristic
pieces by the Argentinian master of tango nuevo ,
skillfully arranged for intermediate accordion solo.
The Best Songs Ever (Songbook) Hal Leonard Corp.
1983-12-01 (Piano/Vocal/Guitar Songbook). The seventh
edition of this bestseller includes 72 all-time hits:
Always * Bewitched * Candle in the Wind * Crazy *
Georgia on My Mind * Imagine * Let It Be * Memory *
Piano Man * Send In the Clowns * Skylark * Time in a
Bottle * What a Wonderful World * Yesterday * and dozens
more!
Sonata for Violin and Piano
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